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JOSHUA LEDERBERG

PRESIDENT

General A. Horev
President

Technion-Israel Institute of Technology
Technion City, Haifa

Dear President Horev:

Going over incomplete correspondence, I realize I
had not formally responded to your letter dated August
24. Perhaps I should have done this in addition to my
message via Dr. Harold Simon.

I will be happy to assist on the Scientific Advisory
Board for the new Rappaport Medical Research Center.

However my possibilities of finding time to travel
to Israel are very limited. If I can respond in part by
mail, or better, through some meetings here in New York
I would be pleased.

Within these constraints, please but call upon me.
Of course if this is not satisfactory to you, by all
means replace my name with whoever can serve you better.

Yoyrs sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg
/,

cc: Dean David Barzilai


